
 

 

Calendar: 
3/30 - Good Friday, No School 

4/1 - Easter Sunday 

4/2-4/6 - Spring Break 

4/11 - All School Mass, 8:30AM 

4/11 - PTO Meeting,6:30PM Benedict Hall 

4/12 - StL Talent Show, 6:30PM Benedict Hall 

4/13 - ANGEL GALA! 

 

 

As we prepare for the Easter break, we also prepare to bid farewell to one of our hard-

working maintenance staff members. Moving on to new employment, Damon Guy will be 

leaving us over Spring break. We wish him every success for the future—he will be missed. 

 

Today our 8th grade students performed the Stations of the Cross for our students a little 

differently this year. This very moving adaptation illustrated the story of Jesus Christ using 

silhouettes, shadows and light. It was quite breathtaking and left the audience and the 

performers filled with a sense of peace and accomplishment. We are extremely grateful to 
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Mr. Munoz for his carpentry and Mrs. White for her producing this well done contemplative 

play. Lent ends when the evening Mass of the Lord’s Supper on Holy Thursday begins.   

 
 

 

When we come back from Spring break we will be on our final stretch toward the end of the 

school year. I would like to commend all of the students who continue to work hard in all of 

their academic coursework and implement Catholic Identity into their everyday lives. I also 

want to thank all of the families who have registered for next year! We are so happy that you 



will be with us in 2018-2019! If you haven’t registered yet, you will be hearing from us very 

soon. 

 

Welcome to our newest National Junior Honor Society Inductees! A formal gathering was 

held yesterday to recognize those students who were selected by the faculty of St. Louis for 

successfully completing their candidacy and were inducted as new members of our St. Louis 

NJHS chapter. Yesterday’s ceremony indicated the continuing emphasis on excellence that 

these students represent for our school and community.  In addition to strong academic 

records which established their eligibility for membership, chapter members are leaders in 

many student organizations, act as role models, and serve our school and community 

through many activities. We are so proud of all of our past and present NJHS members! 

 

 

(Missing Ellie H., 7th Grade) 

 

I believe that kindness must be recognized and rewarded. Please welcome our newest 

Kindness Award winners who's leaves are the latest to adorn our school Kindness Tree. 

These students were recognized at our Wednesday School Mass.  

 



The Resurrection is the glorious fulfillment of God’s plan for the salvation of humanity. 

Through Christ’s earthly life, death and Resurrection, God has won for us everlasting life with 

Him. Easter Sunday is the holiest day of the Church year. I encourage all of you to 

celebrate Easter with us at St. Louis! 

 

Holy Thursday, March 29 

5:45PM Holy Thursday Mass 

Good Friday Service: 3:00PM 

Holy Saturday, March 31 

No Confessions 

 

Easter Vigil: 8:00PM 

All are invited to the annual Easter party following the Easter Vigil in the church basement. 

Bring your favorite Easter food, snack or sweet to share at the celebration. 

 

Easter Sunday Mass: 

7:30AM, 9:00AM, 11:15AM 

(No 5:10PM Mass) 

 

I hope all of you have the wonderful opportunity to spend time with family and friends during 

Easter. May you feel Christ’s love in your heart and be filled with his peace and joy. 

 

Kathy Byrnes, 

Principal 
  

 

Final day to purchase Gala tickets is April 2nd! Don't miss 

out on our most enjoyable evening event of the year--St 

Louis 24th Annual Angel Gala 



 

 

School News & Events: 

 

Rosary Makers: 

This year our 5th graders chose to make rosaries for their service project. These students are 

extremely talented and dedicated to creating the finest rosaries to donate to our church and 

other organizations. Thank you Mrs. Hunerlach for donating the beads, crucifixes and string 

to make the rosaries. We are very grateful for your generosity and our mutual love for making 

rosaries! 
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Talent Show: 

Dress rehearsal for our annual Talent Show will be in the afternoon of Thursday, April 12th. 

Mrs. V. has verbally told the students that if they will be participating, they need to bring any 

recordings, costumes or props that are needed for their act.  

 

Children's Choir: 

The Children's Choir will be performing at the Talent Show. They may dress like a farmer, 

however, please don't purchase anything special. Jeans, hats, suspenders, that you have 

around the house are good. Choir members have been practicing and they sound AMAZING! 

Scholastic Book Fair at St. Louis: 

 

The St. Louis Scholastic Book Fair will be held the week of April 11-18th, 2018.  It will be in 

the Music Room during and after school.  It will be here during the Talent Show on April 

12th and it will also be here after all Masses during the weekend of April 14th and 

15th.  Students will be making their wish lists on April 11th.  All proceeds will benefit our 

school.  We hope you will join us in raising readers!  Please contact Kerri McGill with any 

questions, or if you'd like to volunteer to help! 

 

Click on the "Come to our Book Fair" book for more information, to start your order or 

if you would like to help with our book fair. 

8th Grade Purity Rally: 

All 8th grade students will be going to Holy Family High School for a day-long retreat hosted 

by International chastity speakers Chris Stefanick, and Jason and Crystalina Evert. We will 

need 3-5 parent drivers depending on car size please. We will leave St. Louis at 8:30am and 

will need to be picked up at HFHS at 2:15pm. Please contact Mrs. Breier if you are able to 

driver or chaperone. All students must bring a sack lunch. 
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Sports 

 

Volleyball: 

Come out and support your Varsity and Widget Girls Volleyball teams! 

 

Varsity Schedule: 

Wednesday April 11th     @ 7:00pm St. Peter and Paul 

Monday April 16th           @ 7:00pm Holy Trinity 

Wednesday April 18th     @ 6:30pm Our Lady of Fatima 

Thursday April 26th         @ 7:00pm Annunciation 

Saturday April 28th          @  11:30am Guardian Angels 

 

Widget Schedule: (All games are at Sts. Peter & Paul) 

4/14/2018 - 4:00 PM 

4/14/2018 - 5:00 PM 

4/21/2018 - 2:00 PM 

4/21/2018 - 3:00 PM 

 

Summer Sports Camps at Holy Family: 

Holy Family Catholic HS is offering summer sports camps for students in all grades. Look for 

more information on the schedule below. 
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